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Re: National Bioeconomy Blueprint 

 

Dear Tom,  

 

Our recent dialog about the National Bioeconomy Blueprint prompted a presentation, attached, 

on how ExQor believes it can facilitate this significant effort. We will be in Washington 

D.C. Nov. 12 -15 attending a medical conference.  If you have the time we can discuss this 

further. 

 

Regards, 

 

Franco Vitaliano 

President & CEO 

ExQor Technologies, Inc. 


